
    “TECHTALK’Z 2024 Symposium
was organized by  Syed Hameedha
Arts and Science College on
September 25, 2024.
 Our Department students
participated with great
enthusiasm, demonstrating
outstanding performances and
making the VEMAN’s family
proud by winning various prizes.
They not only excelled in their
respective events but also
earned the title of  Overall
Champions. 

S T U D E N T S
A C H I E V E M E N T S

The Department of
Computer Science

successfully organized a
"Paper Presentation on

Artificial Intelligence" on
July 16, 2024.

 

  The Velumanoharan Health
and Education Trust proposed
to enhance our students'
holistic growth through
General Knowledge oriented
Quiz Competition, aimed at
fostering critical thinking and
knowledge retention.

   R. Gayathri and Abinaya
from III CS and Sarubha Nisha
from II CS have received the
second prize in this quiz
competition.

Our second-year
student, Pritika, won
third place in the pencil
drawing competition
organized by Cultural
Fiesta 2K24 Syed
Hameedha Arts and
Science College,
Kilakarai,
Ramanathapuram

      Industrial Visit for the III
year students was organized
by Department Computer
Science  and Department of
BCA on 28  August 2024.
Students Visited the ISRO,
Mahendragiri.

th

 ISRO PROPULSION
COMPLEX (IPRC), formerly
known as Liquid Propulsion
Systems Centre,
Mahendragiri (LPSC-M),
which is located at
Mahendragiri Hills,
Tirunelveli District, Tamil
Nadu



Velumanoharan Arts and Science
College for Women students
attended the Inter-College Meet
on Digital Detox organized by
The Fatima College, Madurai. 
Our department students R.
Gayathiri, N. Abinaya, M.
Hemawathy Meenakshi, S.
Silmiya Shifa, A. Banupriya and
Thaufika Banu won third prize in
the 'Quick Frames' (Short Film)
competition

Our department was organized “QUIZ
COMPETITION” on 1 August, 2024. Our
UG studentshave actively participated in
the programme successfully. M.Nikmathun
Nisha, S.Mussina Barvin, and R.Sarabu
Nisha from II Computer Science won the
first prize

ST 

Poster Making Competition, the proposed event
under the Theme of Evolution of programming
organized by our department has been held
successfully on 13th Sept 2024 for the occasion
of “programmers day” celebration. R.Kiruthika &
P.Rithika(Team A) held the First Position.  V.Arthi
& N.Pritika (Team B) held the Second Position

 

Our Department is organizing a Coding
Competition in C and C++ languages. Our
students have actively participated in this
competition. K. Manisha from II Computer
Science won the first place and V. Jamuna
from II Computer Science won the second
place


